
 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to 
the members of the Commission on Equitable Housing 
and Development and to the public that the Affordable 
Housing Subcommittee of the Commission on Equitable 
Housing and Development has cancelled its meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, June 18. The subcommittee 
rescheduled its meeting to Wednesday, July 2, from 4-6 
PM, which will be open to the public. 
 

2025 
Affordable Housing Subcommittee 

Wednesday, June 18 
MEETING CANCELLED 

 
 
 

The regularly scheduled Affordable Housing Subcommittee virtual meeting on June 
18, 2025, has been cancelled. 

 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 2, 2025 


